GSA Automotive


GSA Automotive previously announced our plans to discontinue both the Federal Vehicle Standards Conference and the printing of the Federal Vehicle Standards. The 2006 Federal Vehicle Standards were finalized on July 1st. The Federal Vehicle Standards, including all of the minimum requirements and optional equipment, will be contained in AutoChoice the beginning of October 2005 for the 2006 ordering season:

Federal Standard 122

Sedans

Federal Standard 307

SUVs, light trucks, truck bodies, 
Federal Standard 794

Medium duty trucks

Federal Standard 807

Heavy duty trucks

Federal Standard 833

Buses (new for 2006)

Federal Spec KKK-A-1822

Ambulances

GSA Automotive processed over 1000 comments associated with the draft standards through our new web based comment collector.  The comment collector was open for 45 days, from April 11th through May 25th 2005. The final disposition of all comments was distributed to all who participated in this coordination activity.
GSA Automotive hosted several Vehicle Standards workshop sessions at the 2005 FedFleet event. The workshop presentations are available on-line at http://www.fedfleet.org.

For additional information concerning the 2006 Federal Vehicle Standards, please contact Russ Miller, Director, Engineering & Commodity Management Division, at 703-605-2965 or at russell.miller@gsa.gov.
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